
 
Minutes of School Community Council Meeting 

Wednesday, September 7, 2016 

About 2:40 P.M. 

 

Brooke Petersen, representing the Parent Members was in attendance.  

Ellen Hadfield, Melissa Huntington, Brydi Sharp, Sharon Burgess, Tabitha Kelly,and Kristine Laws were 

not in attendance.   

Anji Shipley, a parent of one of our new students was also in attendance.   

School Council Member in attendance was Jerel Lofley. 

Brooke Petersen, Chairman, conducted the meeting.  

The minutes for the School Community Council Meeting held April 5, 2016, were reviewed and 

approved. 

 

One School Community Council application has been received.  It was submitted by Breann Cowley.  

Anji Shipley is willing to serve on the Council.  It was determined an election would not be necessary.  

Melissa Huntington has expressed she is willing to continue to serve as a member of the Council if 

needed.  Tuesdays or Fridays will be the best for her to meet.  Brydi Sharp is still a member of the 

Council.  Brooke Petersen is willing to continue to serve.  Jennifer Parkins has submitted an application 

as a teacher.  Another meeting to determine our meeting schedule for the year was set up for Friday, 

September 23, at 3:00 P.M.  

 

Jerel Lofley reported that Shalee Bennett was hired as a classroom aide to be paid with School Land Trust 

funds.  She is to start Monday, September 12, 2016, and work for 150 days according to our current plan.   

 

Brooke Petersen explained the purpose and role of the School Community Council to Anji Shipley.   

 

The meeting adjourned at about 3:00 P.M.   


